
 
Angel Fernández 
 
A consummate musician, Angel Fernandez has worked 
closely with some of the biggest names in music for 
over two decades. Ray Barretto, Marc Anthony, David 
Byrne (Talking Heads), Jennifer Lopez and so many 
others have benefited from his considerable talents. 
 
A multi-instrumentalist, he excels as a trumpeter and 
guitarist. He has a full grasp of rhythmic and 
percussive elements and is a highly respected music 
arranger. 
 
His skills as a producer continue to break new ground 
for both new and established artists. Not one to be 
limited solely to Latin music, Angel has done extensive 
work in jazz, rock and classical music. He continues to 
blaze new musical trails, always striving to push the 
creative envelope. 
 
Currently on a nationwide tour, he holds the post of 
Musical Director with superstars Jennifer Lopez and 
Marc Anthony simultaneously, directing both bands while 
performing on multiple instruments. 
 
www.myspace.com/lanuevacombinacion
www.angelfernandez.com
  
 
 
Ricky González 
 
Ray Barretto, Gilberto Santa Rosa, Celia Cruz, Juan 
Luis Guerra, Willie Colón, Mongo Santamaria, the Fania 
All-Stars, Machito…these are just some of the names 
found on Ricky’s considerable list of credits. He is, 
however, equally versed in the current youthful Pop-
Salsa movement (Marc Anthony, Tito Nieves, Brenda K. 
Starr, etc.) as in the traditional. 
 

http://www.myspace.com/lanuevacombinacion
http://www.angelfernandez.com/


His production of the Tito Nieves crossover classic “I 
Like It Like That” propelled that song to worldwide 
recognition. Outside of the Latin music genre, Ricky 
has penned arrangements for Frank Sinatra, George 
Benson, Jimmy Heath, The Big Apple Circus and 
contributed orchestrations to several major film 
soundtracks. 
 
One of the most in-demand pianists in the New York 
scene, Ricky continues to electrify crowds with 
energetic playing and inventive solos. His studio work 
regularly calls upon his multi-instrumental and vocal 
talents. He is considered among the top music arrangers 
in his field… 
 
Currently, he is on a nationwide tour with Jennifer 
Lopez (playing Pop, Dance and R&B) and Marc Anthony 
(Salsa and Latin-Pop). 
 
www.myspace.com/rickygonzalezmusic
www.rickygee.com
 
 

http://www.myspace.com/rickygonzalezmusic
http://www.rickygee.com/
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